
 

 

  

  

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  

 

Melbourne, 1 March 2017 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 081(T) - 2017 

 

Local Port of Port Phillip 

 

Elwood 

Elwood Beach - Corporate Triathlon Event  

 

Date: Sunday 5 March 2017 between 0400hrs and 1130hrs 

 

Details: Mariners are advised of a swim event south of Elwood Life Saving Club 

during the times nominated above. 

 

A rectangular swim course will be set up South of the Life Saving Club and 

extend up to 150m from shore with the outer most markers at approximate 

locations 37°53.476'S, 144°58.999'E (WGS84), and 37°53.428'S, 

144°58.972'E (WGS84).  

 

Marker buoys will be in place to delineate the course which will be patrolled 

by designated marshal vessels. 

 

Mariners are advised to proceed with caution in the area of the swim 

course during the nominated times of the event. 

 

Charts & Publications 

Affected:  AUS 143, 155. 

 

Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling.  No further Notice will be issued.    

 

If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

Victor Teoh 

Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways 

Melbourne Marine and Maritime Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au.  


